
January 5,2006 

Attn: Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Re: Certificate Cancellation (IXC & CLEC) 

To whom it may concern, 

i.. 

01 

Please accept this letter as a statement of intent to pay the regulatory assessment fees for both the 
IXC and CLEC retums. RGT Utilities of Florida, Inc. will remit $50 for each return submitted 
for the period ending 12/3 1/2005. 

Also accept this letter as a request for certificate cancellation. The two certificates that we are 
requesting to be cancelled are: 

- TJ809(IXC) 
- TX734 (CLEC) 

RGT Utilities of Florida, Inc. was never active and was dissolved in 2005. Our EIN number was 
13-4239059. If you need any additional information, please contact Jesse Pena at (212) 282- 
2733. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas C. Zink 
AVP Financial Operations 


